From: Laura Rips

To: eComments, PBA
Subject: 2221 N Heliotrope Project
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 12:56:22 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am a neighbor in Floral Park and I object to the building of the large two-story pagoda at 2221 N Heliotrope. I feel
the structure is too tall and imposing as viewed from the street.

Thank you for taking my comment. I was unable to find the agenda #, which is why it isn’t in the subject line
Thank you,

Laura Magnusen
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